

ARE YOU A REGISTERED NURSE WORKING IN PRIMARY CARE

Join our research study!

We are conducting a national survey of registered nurses in primary care to understand how clinic funding models impact registered nursing roles.

The **survey** will take about **15 minutes** and ask about your workplace, roles, team functioning and team management of patients.

You will have the option to be entered into a draw to win 1 of 3



If you would like more information, please contact **Dr. Julia Lukewich** at jlukewich@mun.ca

For questions regarding your rights as a research participant, please contact the HREB at (709) 864-8871 or info@hrea.ca











